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New Mexico Senate Republicans Mourn the Passing of Representative 
Ed Sandoval 
  
SANTA FE – The New Mexico Senate Republican Caucus today released the following statement 
regarding the passing of former State Representative Ed Sandoval: 
  
“The Senate Republican Caucus sends its deepest condolence to the family members and 
friends of former State Representative Ed Sandoval. Representative Sandoval served in the 
Legislature for more than 30 years and represented his Albuquerque North Valley constituents 
with great passion and conviction. We will miss his institutional wisdom and sense of humor in 
the Roundhouse.” 
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